
ePermitting: 
Septic Contractor Virtual 

Training

Scan QR Code 
to Register

Training Sessions:

- May 20, 2024
10:00am - 12:00pm

- May 21, 2024
1:00pm - 3:00pm

Septic contractors are expected to begin using 
ePermitting for all OSWW related applications in the 
coming months. ePermitting will also be used for 
program communications and updates. Please attend 
one of the scheduled virtual training sessions to learn 
about ePermitting.

To register for one of the above virtual training sessions, 
please scan the QR Code or visit 
https://forms.office.com/g/yNb6MA4HRJ.

https://forms.office.com/g/yNb6MA4HRJ



